BAL HARBOUR

- VILLAGE -

OFFICE OF THE VILLAGE MANAGER LETTER TO COUNCIL
NO. 087-2016

Tt Mayor Martin Packer and Members of the Village Council

From: Jorge M. Gonzalez, Village Manager 0"62/
Date: May 4, 2016 5

Subject: ~ Bal Harbour Shops Expansion Project - April 29, 2016 Plans Available
Online

The purpose of this Letter to Council (LTC) is to advise you that the revised plans and
documents that were submitted by the Bal Harbour Shops on April 29, 2016 have been
uploaded to the Village’s website and are now accessible via the following link:
http://www.balharbourgov.com/village-administration/building/bhs/bhs_documents2
Furthermore, a printed set has been made available for public inspection at Village Hall.

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please feel free to contact me.

JMG



